October 28, 2022

To: Whom it may concern

Subject: HM — 232

The Department of Transportation provides regulatory requirements regarding Transpertation Security,
better know as HM-232. These requirements went into effect September 25, 2003, an< Old Dominion
Freight Line, Inc. issued an original statement of compliance on September 22, 2003.

This statement is to confirm that Old Dominion Freight Line, Inc. has remainead in complianca and will
continue to do so.

Please advise if additional information is needed,

Sincerely,

Steven Garrish, | DS

Vice-President, Safety and Compliance
Old Dominion Freight Line, Inc.

500 Old Dominion Way

Thomasville, NC 27360
Steven.Garrish@odfl.com

800-432-6335
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